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Dear Colleagues, 
 
United Faculty is in the process of discussing with the District a possible MOU for dual 
enrollment compensation and faculty support. This morning you will receive a link from Simply 
Voting for a short survey regarding dual enrollment, and we appreciate your time in providing 
this important feedback.  
 
Please watch the email you have previously used for elections, surveys, and contract 
ratifications. This survey will run from March 19 through April 2 at noon.  
 
Please answer as many questions as possible, but feel free to skip those that do not apply. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support. 
 
In Unity, 
 
Christie  
 
Christie Diep 
President, United Faculty  

 


